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Mission: The ASR Committee sponsors programs, which help create a positive relationship between 

students and the Alumnae Association. This ongoing relationship encourages students to become 

supportive and active members of the AAMC when they become alumnae. 

 

Members: Viji Nakka- Cammauf (Chair), Lynda Campfield, Michelle Balavich, Kristen Oliver, Melissa 

Berkay, Cynthia Gevara, Kelsey Lindquist, Latasha Warmsley, Bev Curwen, Miki Hong. 

 

 

Pearl M dinner: This is an annual celebration dinner for graduating students. This year we did not receive 

any nominations for students as outstanding volunteers with the AAMC or nay of its committees. We 

have to be intentional in inviting students to work with us. The lantern procession and champagne 

reception are cherished traditions. The students always welcome governors and alumnae sharing their 

words of encouragement or wisdom. It was a great evening of celebration and mingling with the students. 

 

Number of people in attendance:  85 

Officers in attendance: 3. President Beth Hillman, Chinyere Oparah, Chicora Martin. 

ASR Committee members: 6 

BOG: 6 

AR staff: 2  

Students: 70 

Cost of the event: $3337.90 

Cost to AR: 1667.95 

Cost to ASR Committee: $1667.95 

 

 

Careers in Accounting, Finance and Operations: Alumnae Social, Presentations, and Networking Event: 

This was a graduate student event that brought alumnae, students and a panel of professional in Finance 

and accounting together at the Lokey School of Business. We had a packed house with over 100 people in 

attendance. This event helps connect students and alumnae with jobs in the financial sector and has 

already generated four or more jobs.  

 

Number of people in attendance: 100+ 

 

College officers, faculty and staff: 6 

ASR: 1 

Students: 80 

Alumnae / Community members: 20 

Cost of event: $660 

Cost to ASR: $330 

Cost to GSB : $330 

 

Finals Snack Distribution: We will be assembling 150 goodie bags once again on May 13th for 

distribution to students.  

 

I am grateful to the ASR Committee for their generosity and dedication to making these events 

meaningful and memorable for our students.  

 


